
             

THE SEASON OF GIVING IS UPON US 

Give the Gift of a Smile to Those Less Fortunate. 

The E. E. Little School, in partnership with the North Reading Fire 

Department, will be accepting new UNWRAPPED toy donations at 

the Little School from 

November 15, 2021 – December 15, 2021 

Toys can be sent in with the children, dropped off at the “live 

drop off line” in the morning, or delivered to the main entrance 

of the school during school hours. 

 


